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Happy New Year-Looking Ahead in 2018
If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meetings.  
Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.  To date, dues have been received for 67 out of 328 homes.  Last year we almost reached the goal of 100 with 93 memberships received.  Although the yearly membership drive has ended, we will gladly accept dues at any time.  Simply mail the payment to the Beachwood Civic Association, (BCA) Post Office Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385. 
Nominations For The 2018 Civic Association Officers Are:
David Manners – President

Desmond Miller– Vice President

Alice Kuhn – Treasurer and

Janis Manners – Secretary

Voting will be during the upcoming civic meeting.  

If you are interested in becoming involved in your community, please come on by the next meeting!
When To Remove Trash Bins From Curb

Ordinance – No. Section 382.415 “It is the responsibility of all property owners, residents, occupants and tenants to separate yard waste, recycling, and garbage (including rubbish). Yard waste, garbage (including rubbish) and recyclables shall be placed separately at curbside no sooner than 5:00 PM of the day before scheduled collection and any garbage/recyclables receptacles shall be removed by 6:00 AM of the day following collections.   Your cooperation with these time frames would be greatly appreciated.

Yard Waste Collection

If there are leaves, twigs and small branches at the curb for collection in your yard, they need to be put in TRASH BAGS OR CONTAINERIZED  in order for the Waste Pro Company to haul off the waste.  If you have any questions, GO TO THE BEACHWOOD WEB SITE SHOWN ABOVE and under External Links there is a link to the Waste Pro Garbage/Recycle Brochure.
Recycle Schedule (Yellow Top Bin)

Is Every OTHER Week

It appears there is still uncertainty on when to put the recycle bin to the curb.  The Waste Pro Company sent calendars to each resident several months ago.  
If an item doesn’t fit into the trash bin, put it out for collection on the recycle day.  i.e., mattresses, furniture, etc. 
Thank You Newsletter Distributors

A special thanks is extended to the volunteers who help circulate the Beachwood Breeze Newsletter.  These wonderful folks help keep the residents living in Beachwood informed about community activities!   Great job!
Thank You River Region Human Services (RRHS) 

Another special thanks to RRHS Staff, Mr. Damon Gross, for another successful year of operations at the Beachwood Community Center.


   Our Next Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 16th
at 7:00 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive located at the south end of the basketball court.
 Newcomers are always welcome!
